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Re: Budget Augmentation for the Fiscal year 2020-21

Dear Ms. Wideman,
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The Department of Taxation has received the following board’s Resolution Number 13-2021
dated June 16, 2021 augmenting the following funds:

General Fund

Library Fund
Technology Fee Fund
Building Reserve

Social Services Fund
Cemetery Beautification

District Court Security Fund

The above resolution was adopted on the above date by the Board of Churchill County,
authorizing augmentation of the funds for the FY 20-21 budget. Please be advised the related
documents to have been received and meet the requirements of NRS 354.598005.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (775) 864-2065 or

email me at kgrahmann@tax.state.nv.us

Sincerely,
Kellie Grahmann
Budget Analyst

Department of Taxation
Local Government Finance



